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1. In Decision 41/39, the Executive Committee requested UNEP: 

(a) To investigate how it could prepare unified budgets for the Compliance 
Assistance Programme (CAP), possibly based on the concept of the general trust 
funds and integrating all the administrative costs and related expenses, as well as 
programme support costs, into an administrative budget; and 

(b) To submit the result of the above investigation to the 43rd Meeting of the 
Executive Committee for its consideration. 

2. The response to this request is contained in a letter of 5 May 2004 from the Executive 
Director of UNEP to the Chief Officer (reproduced in Annex I).  UNEP has indicated the 
administrative actions it considers would be required to enable the administrative and 
programme support costs of UNEP to be included in respective unified budgets along with the 
costs for programme activities.  These actions include: a change in the status of the Multilateral 
Fund from a trust fund to a general fund; amendment of the agreements between the Executive 
Committee and the implementing agencies in order to incorporate the establishment of a general 
fund, and; with regard to UNEP; approval from the Governing Council to establishment of a 
general fund.  Similar actions would also apply to the other implementing agencies in the case of 
unified budgets. 

3. The Executive Committee might wish to provide clarification as to how it wishes to 
proceed in the light of the advice from UNEP. 

---- 

 

 






